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We will meet in April in the Murphys Library 

Tuesday April  10  
 

 
 SMUG continues in its winter home and schedule, Tuesday, 

April 10, 2 p.m., in the community room of the Murphys Library, 480 

Park Lane, adjacent to Murphys Park. 

 

April agenda: 

 

NAVIGATING WITH YOUR iPHONE 
SMUGʼS APRIL MEETING TOPIC 

 

 “Camping, Wilderness, and Navigation from your Mac and iPhone” will 

be the main topic when members of the Sierra Macintosh Users Group 

(SMUG) gather for their monthly meeting Tuesday, April 10 at 2 p.m. in the 

community room of the Murphys Library, 480 Park Lane, adjacent to 

Murphys Park.   



 Paul Keeton, who is not only SMUG’s Treasurer but is also a Search 

and Rescue volunteer, will be making the presentation.  He knows his way 

around the great outdoors (and also reminds members that their annual 

dues of $15 per family are currently due). 

 Attendees are encouraged to ask questions about any other Mac 

related subjects. 

SMUG meets the second Tuesday of each month.  Meetings are open 

to everyone and there is no charge to attend.  The organization exists to 

keep Mac users abreast of the latest developments and to address the 

nagging questions that arise from time to time.  Its goal is to take the 

mystery out of computers and to enable members to take advantage of all 

the features their Macs possess. 

 

 
 

YOUR OFFICERS  
 

PRESIDENT                 Dick Cross 
diskc@sbcglobal.net 

 
VICE PRESIDENT       Bob Reagan 

reagans@mlode.com 
 

SECRETARY TBA  
  

TREASURER       
Paul Keeton pauly4@earthlink.net 

 
SMUG WEB SITE    Paul Keeton 

www.SierraMacintoshUsersGroup.org 
 

NEWSLETTER       Dave Self 
dwself@goldrush.com 

 
 

AMBASSADOR  
Phill Hoxie, adobes@hughes.net 

 



 
SMUG REGIONAL HELP DESKS 

•ARNOLD 
Dick Cross (795-3798) 
diskc@sbcglobal.net 

Mike Garland (795-3016) 
mhgarland@att.net 

•MURPHYS 
John Hofstetter 728-0841 

Hofs@goldrush.com 
•HATHAWAY PINES/ARNOLD 
Denise Summersett 795-5679 
summersett47@comcast.net 

 
•HATHAWAY PINES/AVERY 

Phill Hoxie (728-8712) 
adobes@hughes.net 

•FOREST MEADOWS 
position open 

PIONEER 
Paul Keeton (295 6261) 
Pauly4@earthlink.net 

•CALAVERAS & TUOLUMNE 
Norm Milsner (795-3615) 
nmilsner@comcast.net 

 
The Sierra Macintosh User Group 

Newsletter is an independent publication 
and has not been authorized, sponsored 

or otherwise approved by Apple 
Computer.  

 
 

 
 


